& North Carolina Wildlife Resources Commission

February 14, 2020

Sunshine Request

RE: Public Records Requests — 287

Dear Sunshine Request:

The enclosed flash drive contains the documents responsive to your amended public records request dated
referencing the Diane Starr.

All documents have been redacted according to the North Carolina Public Records Act and North
Carolina General Statute §143-254.5 and §14-113.20.

This request has been fulfilled and is being closed.

Thank you for your patience with this matter.

Sincerely,

Tammy Rundle

Tammy Rundle
Executive Assistant & Industry Relations Rep
919-707-0089

/enclosure



